24, Abingdon Street, S.W.1l.
17th February, 1925,
Dear Nr Ryti,

1 am so sorry that I shall not have the pleasure of
seeing you in the House of Commons this evening. I hope
you will let me know when you hope to be in London again so
that we may make arrangements to meet.

With kind regaerds,

Yours sincerely,

q onsieur Ryti.
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